
 

Town of Cape Elizabeth 
Community Services Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
9/18/2019 

 
Sarah called the meeting to order at 6:05 pm.  
 
Attending: John Mortimer, Andrea Ernst, Terri Patterson, Amy Lombardo and Jill Palmore 
 
The minutes of the 5/15/19 meeting were approved as submitted. 6-0.  Kathy updated the 
committee about a busy but successful summer.  Summer camps successful. 
 
Senior free picnic at Fort Williams went well. 45 people attended.  Fall registration went well. 
There are openings for Downton Abby. 38 registered. 
 
Susan Frost has been hired as part time Youth Coordinator. (Afternoons). Need to hire another 
person to job share.  Cape Care full time teacher hired. Jenny Allen. All slots are full for kids. 
 
Masters Swimming:  Rescheduled to 5:30-6:45 from 5:30-6:30.    Casey Parent is out on 
maternity leave, will be back in January part time.  A hire has been made to fill her time this fall. 
 
Kids Tri has 60 registered.  Struggling to fill volunteer positions.  Lots of work for just 60 people 
suggests this ma6 be last year. 
 
Saturday soccer:   As a result of a scheduling issue of girls varsity games the young kids’ 
programs are lacking coaches for three of their five Saturdays.  The girls had started coaching 
the young kids instead of GPS in the middle of last year, but this year the conflicts with the 
schedule made this unworkable.  Kathy is seeking coaches for the young kids.   
 
Fort Williams parking fees:   
 
July $123,000 August $125,000. All is running smoothly.   
 
Falls in the new parking lot are quite a problem.  There has been yellow paint added to curb, but 
it’s not helping much.  Chris Cutter was hired to replace Kerry Kertes. Going well. Greeters end 
October 16. Rangers November 11.  Pickleball at the Fort: basketball court up top has been 
renovated. 
 
Meeting adjourned: 7:00 pm 
 
Next meeting; Wednesday, October 16th @ 5:30 pm 
 
 
 


